Newburgh CE School

Newsletter 17/01/20

Dear Parents and Carers,

| have to start with a massive Congratulations to our football team
who have been crowned the BEST SMALL SCHOOL IN LANCASHIRE
today & to our children in Class Crane and Nursery who put on
another stunning Nativity—with real animals!

As the best small school in Lancashire the football team will now be
going into a national competition—more information on this as we
get it! The team only conceded 1 goal in the entire competition, even-
tually winning the final 2-0.

We've had a busy week in school with lots of extra-curricular activities
taking place—multisports, archery, cheerleading and dance clubs.
Class Crane filled their effort jar and went on a mini-trip to Parbold
Library where they took part in a read-along session, singing and a
hunt around the library.

We were delighted to welcome Jack Rawlinson to school this week
who will be providing private guitar lessons for children in conjunc-
tion with James Cairns, our choirmaster. Letters have gone home in
bags should children wish to take the opportunity to learn the guitar.
Our children were certainly mesmerised by Jack’s performance during
our music assembly this week.

If any children missed out on the flu vaccination there is a catch up
clinic on Tuesday 28th January at The Grove Youth & Community
Centre, Burscough between 15.00-17.00. Places can be booked by
ringing 0333 3583397 (Option 6)

Endeavour Holiday Camp have informed us of a holiday camp over
February half term at Tarleton Academy from 8.30-5.30, £15 per day.
Email holidaycamps@endeavourlearning.org for more information.

Mrs R Fowler
Head teacher

Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 2

Monday:

Tuesday: Jump into January special
dinner menu.

Wednesday:

Thursday:

Friday:

Don’t Forget!

Payment in full for Tower Wood is
required by 12 noon on Friday 6th
March. Thank you.

Stars of the Week:

Our superstars this week who have
demonstrated both effort in school and
Gospel Value of Hope are:-

Crane—Dan Quirk

Halton — Tilly Johnson

Lucas—Harry MacDonald

Rigby 3—Hayden Watts

Rigby 4—Thomas Hay

Venables 5—Adam Summerfield

Venables 6—Holly Hudson-Roberts
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Newburgh Nursery
Next week is Chinese New Year so we will be

doing lots of activities in Nursery connected with
that.

Requests—

Any old watches, whether they work on not
Old shirts that children can use for painting
activities.

Please check the PTA page for updates from the
meeting—you are all members of our PTA if you
have children at Newburgh!

Don't forget to keep in touch with us using

Tapestry and follow us on  Twitter

@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we
get up to!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Breakfast and Afterschool Club
This week children have enjoyed participating in

a variety of activities at our clubs including:
dance workouts, ping pong, parachute activities,
board games and various construction based
activities. We continue to take feedback from
children about how they would like to spend
their time at these clubs.

Thank you for all donations of games and
activities, the children are enjoying having access
to these additional activities in clubs.

Thank you,
Mrs Ditchfield, Mrs Magee, Miss Renner, Mrs
Verrill
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Blind Wine—Friday 7th February 2020 7.30pm

Tickets are now available for this event. There will be tables of six and each table will have 2 white, 2 red
and 1 rose wine to taste (including in the ticket price). Tickets are £15 each, price also includes cheese,
pate & nibbles and the quiz. There will also be a bar. Tickets available from Chrissy—now!

We are also offering local businesses the opportunity to sponsor bottles of wine for £20 per bottle. Please

see Chrissy with your money if you would like to sponsor a bottle.
The following events will also be taking place next half term:-

Friday 13th March—A non uniform day in school in return for donations towards the Easter bingo (Easter

eggs, crafts, anything suitable for a prize).

Thursday 19th March—Easter Bingo. The ever popular family event. Doors will open at 5.30pm for a 6pm
start. Children love joining in this event and there will be plenty of prizes to be won.

100 Club—January
The winner of the January 100 Club draw is number 120—congratulations £25 is on it’s way to you. If you

would like to know what your 100 club numbers are, please see Chrissy.
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Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for January are as follows:

Sunday 19th January: 3rd Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Family Service 10.30am.

Sunday 26th January: 4th Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Morning Prayer 10.30am.




